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IRD - Moving on from Cheques 
From 1 March 2020, Inland Revenue will no longer be 
accepting cheques if customers have an alternative 
payment option available. This includes post-dated 
cheques (cheques dated after 1 March 2020). 
There are many different ways to pay - electronically or 
in person. For more information 
visit https://www.classic.ird.govt.nz/makepayment/  

 

 

  

 

 

Innovate  
We are proud to again be a sponsor of Innovate. We 
have supported Innovate over the last few years with 
Jason, Mike and Rahui being part of the mentoring and 
judging panels. Entries have closed for this year with 
the selected Top 20 working on their pitches which they 
will present to the mentors later this month. For more 
information visit www.innovate.kiwi 

 

 

  

 

 

Anti-Money Laundering Legislation 
Following new Anti-Money Laundering Legislation 
coming into effect last October we have been 
contacting clients to obtain the relevant information we 
require to comply with this new legislation. Thank you 
to everyone who has provided this information. If you 
have received an email requesting this information and 
are yet to provide it, we would appreciate if you could 
attend to this as soon as possible. If you require any 
further information, contact Diane on 06 353 6901 ext 
729. 

 

 

  

 

 

Online Scams 
 There are still a number of online scams doing the 
rounds. Here are some tips to protect yourself: 
- Be cautious about emails asking you to update or 
verify your details online 
- Ignore any emails asking you to provide personal 
information like passwords, or banking information 
- Only open email attachments when you're expecting 
them, even if you know who the sender is 
- Be cautious of emails saying you've won prizes from 
competitions that you don't remember entering 
For more information 
visit https://www.netsafe.org.nz/scam-tips/ 

 

 

  

 

 

For more information visit www.morrisoncreed.co.nz or contact us on 06 353 6901 
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